
BULLETIN 21-EX-4 

 

TO: ALL LOCAL FIRE MARSHALS, INSPECTORS, AND INVESTIGATORS   

DEPUTIZED BY THE STATE FIRE MARSHALS OFFICE 

 

FROM:         JOHN F. KING 

                     INSURANCE AND SAFETY FIRE COMMISSIONER 

 

DATE:         FEBRUARY 9, 2021 

 

RE:              EXTENSION OF FIRE MARSHAL CREDENTIALS 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, swearing-in ceremonies for Local Fire Marshals have been 

divided out across various regions of Georgia throughout the months of February and March of 

2021. We understand that, as a result, many Fire Marshals, Inspectors, and Investigators have 

expressed concern that their credentials have expired as of February 1, 2021. 

 

This Bulletin is therefore extending all Fire Marshal credentials through March 31, 2021. Please 

include this Bulletin with any request for credentials if yours have expired.  

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or need help submitting your paperwork, please contact 

Amanda Jones and aghorley@oci.ga.gov or (470) 725-5722.  

 

       
     _____________________________________________ 

     JOHN F. KING 

     INSURANCE AND SAFETY FIRE COMMISSIONER 

     STATE OF GEORGIA  

mailto:aghorley@oci.ga.gov

